
Coronavirus Update 23rd March 2020 – Key Workers 

We have now been in contact with all those key workers who have expressed an interest in 

their child attending the academy over the next few weeks and Easter if needed. This has 

mostly been done by telephone over the last few days. Can we thank you once again for 

your patience during this process. 

 

If we haven't managed to get hold of you please check your emails as we have sent them 

to those we could not make contact with.   We need you to respond to the email asap so 

that we can confirm if we are able to accommodate your needs over the next few weeks. 

Don't forget that advice is to keep children at home wherever this is possible as this is the 

safest place for them: 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-

educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-

maintaining-educational-provision 

 

If you haven't expressed an interest but believe that you fall within one of the key worker 

categories and need help from us to provide care for your child over the next few weeks, 

please email dbarnes@tscacademy.org.uk or sspencer@tscacademy.org.uk. We will aim to 

respond to your requests asap. 

 

Lunch will be available for students attending over the next few weeks but our menu will 

be different to what is detailed on our website. We kindly ask you to use WisePay to make 

payments online where possible. 

 

For children at home who are entitled to free school meals, further information on the 

arrangements for this will be shared on Monday. 

 

You will be able to contact us on our usual reception number over the coming week if you 

have any questions or concerns that we can help you with. 

Thank you once again for all of your kind comments and patience over these past few 

days! 
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